
This past year, Brethren Village has provided $2,395,000 in assistance 

to 82 Residents in Village Manor, Memory Support and The 

Courtyards, through the Good Samaritan Fund . 

Residents in Village Manor and Memory 

Support pay what they can for the services 

that they receive, but because they have 

exhausted their resources, direct financial 

assistance is provided to ensure that they 

continue to receive care for their daily lives 

and the dignity of the care and support 

from Team Members.  

“The staff really went out of their 
way to welcome my parents into that 
next phase of living at Brethren 
Village. It’s tough being so far away 
from them, it really is, but we 
wouldn’t have them anywhere else.” 

~ Susan Klein 
Daughter of BV Residents 

In The Courtyards, we offset costs for 

Residents who are receiving medical 

assistance.  We do receive compensation 

from the state, but the compensation falls 

profoundly short of the actual cost for 

Brethren Village to provide care to these 

Residents. 

“When you think about that you’re 
part of their story and we’re probably 
helping them write the last chapters 
of their story…just to be a part of 
that I think is pretty special.” 

~ Juanita Crouse 
Personal Care Team Member 
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